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Dear Parents,

So it is the final newsletter of this academic year!  I am filled with a mixture of sadness to say goodbye to our Year
2 children and some staff, joy that we get to recharge our batteries a little over the summer, and pride at all we
have achieved together through difficult circumstances.  I feel confident that everyone moving on from Milford will
be leaving here positively affected by the time they have spent as a part of our amazing community.  I am excited
to see what September brings and hope you all have a brilliant (and safe) break.  Over the holidays, please do keep
reading regularly, work on some mathematics if you can and maybe consider writing a diary or an account of a
visit you go on.  In the next few days you will receive an invite for your child to join their new 'Google Classroom'.
If you can, please accept this within 48 hours of receiving it or it may expire.   If you miss it, don't worry, I will
resend in September!   Finally I would like to say a big thank you to Mrs Fulterer as she now fully departs Milford
for new challenges.  She has been an integral part of all that has gone on at Milford over the past 5 to 6 years and
I know she has supported so many of you with your children, providing guidance and counsel and I know she will
be missed.  Good luck Mrs Fulterer and all our other staff and children moving on!!!

Andrew Stear

Year 2 Awards
We are so proud of the journey our Year 2 children have had at Milford School.   They have grown into confident
and independent learners who are ready for the next step on their academic road.  It has been difficult to decide
on the recipients of our Year 2 Awards as everybody has shown the true Milford Values, especially over the last
few months.  It is with great pleasure that we can announce this year's awards.

Congratulations to you all!  We will invite the recipients to collect their awards next term.
We would like to wish you all a restful summer and thank you for your support over the last 3 years.
Miss Jones and Mrs Ward

Morris Maths Award Reuben Johann
Mrs Lees; Library Award Jack Ellie
Davidson Community Award Jasmine Lexi

Milford Mindset Award Finley James

Start of Term Arrangements
The first day of term for Year 1 and Year 2 will be
Thursday 3rd September.
New entrants to Year R have been contacted
separately regarding their start date.
All children will need to return in full school uniform
and bring their P.E. Kits on the first day of term
along with their book bags and water bottles.
Reception-drop from 8.35am - 3pm
Y 1 - drop from 8.45am - 3.10pm.
Y 2 - drop from 8.55am - 3.20pm.
If you have two children you are welcome to drop
both children at the earlier time slot and collect them
at their year group’s allocated time .
The Orchard will be running their wrap around care
from September.  I met with the manager, Sam
Talman to discuss how this might work with keeping
children in groups.  She has a robust plan for this, so
I am pleased this will be able to go ahead.

Innovate - School Meals Autumn Term
School meal ordering for the Autumn term will be
available from mid August via the Innovate website.
Please ensure that you have ordered your child’s meals
by midnight on Saturday 28th August so that your
child will receive a meal.

Breakfast Club and After School Clubs
We will not be running Breakfast Club for the first half
of the Autumn term.  We plan to start After school clubs
at the end of September but will update you at the start
of the new academic year.

Milford Friends
A huge thank you to Erika Keats, Emma Burnell-Jones
and Hannah Stevens for all their hard work with
Milford Friends over the last number of years and to all
of our Year 2 parents for all their efforts.
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